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The School Community of Ross Road strives to support potential for all that 
values diversity and is built in a safe and caring environment.  

Ross Road is welcoming, caring and inclusive. We foster a culture of engaged 
learners and critical thinkers who are responsible and respectful. As a school 

community we promote a sense of belonging for all. 
 

Monday Message 
 
Dear Ross Road Families, 
 
This week at Ross Road the Second Step focus is on problem-solving. The 
first step is to identify the problem and say what it is. It is important to say 
what the problem is respectfully and without blame. This is the first step to 
finding a solution. 
 
Tickets for the Musical 
Thank you for submitting your requests for tickets for the school musical. 
The form was due last Friday. If you would like tickets and have not yet 
submitted the form, please do so as soon as possible. If there are extra 
tickets, we will send a message out to all families with the procedure. Please 
do not call or email the office to request extra tickets at this time.  
 
PAC Information 
 
Family Movie Night: VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
Join us for a fun Family Movie Night in the Ross Road Gym on Thursday, 
February 16th.  Doors open at 5:30pm, movie from 6pm to 8pm.  The Ross 
Road PAC presents "BAD GUYS". Come in your PJs, bring blankets and/or 
lawn chairs to set up in the gym and settle in for this animated feature 
film.  Please visit the FreshSchools Calendar "Family Movie Night" event on 
February 16th and choose a VOLUNTEER time slot - popcorn, candy and drink 
sales, set up and clean up.  Thanks in advance for your help!  A popcorn and 
candy concession will be available before the movie.  Please bring 
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CASH.  Admission to the movie is BY DONATION to the Ross Road 
PAC.  This is a PARENT-SUPERVISED EVENT.  Students will only be 
admitted with a supervising adult. 
  
MunchaLunch - Order by February 23rd 
Munch Lunch for term 2 is now open!  Deadline for ordering is February 
23rd.  To ensure your child(ren) have hot lunch starting March 3rd, please be 
sure to pay for your order after selecting all meals for the term. Please 
remember to send reusable cutlery on hot lunch days and include a snack 
for recess! 
  
PAC General Meeting 
Our PAC GM is Wednesday, February 15 at 7:00pm in the school library.  All 
parents are welcome and encouraged to attend.  Free babysitting will be 
available on request. Please contact Denise 
Dehestani denisedehestani@gmail.com should you require 
babysitting.  Agenda and Financials can be found on our website 
here:  https://rossroadpac.ca/about/minutes/ 
  
District Information 
 
Reminder to please follow this link for further district 
information/registrations/surveys/events. 
 
Important Dates: 
February Black History Month  
Feb 13 Grade 7 parent night at Argyle (more info on Argyle website) 
Feb 14 Valentine’s Day 
Feb 15 PAC AGM 7pm 
Feb 16 Argyle Choir presentation & PAC Movie night 
Feb 17 District pro-d, no school for students 
 
Please remember to check the school website for important dates, a copy of 
all school newsletters and other important information. You are also 
encouraged to subscribe to the school calendar. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kate Lechleiter, Principal  Menina Colangelo, Vice Principal 
klechleiter@sd44.ca  mcolangelo@sd44.ca 
 

Translation Options 



To view this update in a language option of your choice, please review and enable the 
message translation options available through your email provider. While not exhaustive, we 
have provided links to popular email providers: Microsoft Outlook and Gmail. 

 


